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From: Owens, Kirk W.
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2006 12:11 PM
To: Mirsky, Steven M.; 'Alan Toblin'; 'Jay Maltese'
Cc: Rikhoff, Jeffrey J.; Karimi, Roy
Subject: FW: Limitations on Cf-252

FYI

Kirk Owens
SAIC
(301) 601-5611 (voice)
(301) 428-0145 (fax)

-----Original Message-----
From: mwp@lanl.gov [mailto:mwp@lanl.gov] 
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2006 12:01 PM
To: john Isaacson
Cc: sleonard@lanl.gov; lleonard@lanl.gov; KIRK.W.OWENS@saic.com
Subject: Limitations on Cf-252

John,

After investigating the use and availability of Cf-252, the OSR 
Project is ready to impose a limit for storage of no more than 30 Ci 
of Cf-252 at LANL in the event of a recovery in which commercial 
storage is not appropriate.

This should ease the calculated impacts a bit as well.

Mike

M. W. Pearson, CHP
On-Site Ops Tm Ldr
Off-Site Source Recovery Project
N-2 Advanced Nuclear Technology
MS J552 TA 46 Bldg 231
PHONE  505-665-0483
CELL 505-699-9411
FAX 505-665-7913
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